
Director Mark Tisa
MassWildlife Field Headquarters 
1 Rabbit Hill Road
Westborough, MA 01581 


RE: Opposition to Proposed License and Fee Increases


Director Tisa,

I am sending you this letter to express my opposition to the Massachusetts Division of Fisheries and Wildlife (DFW) proposal to drastically increase license and stamp fees. There may be some rationalized need for an increase, but waiting 25 years to approach the issue at such drastic levels is simply not acceptable.

Aside from the fee increases, it has been painfully evident that the sporting community has been treated less than favorably by the Commonwealth’s government as a whole. As a proud member of the sporting community, I have been forever proud to shoulder the burden of professional wildlife management. At the same time, we receive no real public recognition for what we do. We are more often ignored if not outright attacked by our own government. 

Before I can support any further funding of the government agency, there are a number of issues that must be addressed. 


Issues specific to me:









Signed:

Name:

Address:  


